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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for ‘Having a Go’.  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Amelia Purvis         Year 1: Lexie Pritchard         Year 2: Francesca Turnbull & Joe Hattam-Purcell       
Year 3: Sienna Small    Year 4: Ollie King    Year 5: Jessica Falcus      Year 6: Alisha Hall
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 2 for best attendance this week!
Parent Governors
We are very happy to announce that Dr Nicola Weatherspoon and Mrs Claire Wilkins have been appointed to our Governing Body.  Their Governor Profiles will soon be available on our school website.

Gateshead School Sports Awards
We were extremely proud to be invited to the Annual Gateshead School Sports Award ceremony on Tuesday night where we won two awards: one for Excellence in Sport and the other for Primary Team of the Year which was won by our Year 5 / 6 Girls’ Football team.  A huge well done to all the children involved and thanks to Miss Tindale for leading our sport provision. 

Summer Fayre

Thank you to everyone who contributed to and joined in with our annual summer fayre.  We made over £500 profit which goes straight back in to resources for the children. 
Special thanks to Zach who was an amazing goalkeeper on the penalty shoot-out and to Keeva and Rosie whose entrepreneurial skills made their slime stall so successful.
Unclaimed raffle – Pink 986-990, 976-980, 726-729, 966-970, 971-975  White 256-260, 181-185, 61-65, 261-265
Portobello’s got Talent
Tickets are on sale from the school office for this year’s showcase, priced at £2 each.  The show starts at 4.30pm on Tuesday 17th July.  Refreshments will be available on the night.

Family Expo

Family Expo is a free event organised by Newcastle Gateshead Initiative and is being held from 2nd August to 8th August at St James Park.  This is an exciting event aimed at engaging young people (age 7 to 14) in STEAM (Science, Technology, Engineering, Arts and Mathematics) activities.  Children will invent, play, think and develop ideas whilst being inspired for the future. 

Information is available at https://getnorth2018.com/events/get-north-family-expo
Important Dates  
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9.30am Friday 20th July: Year 6 Leavers assembly 

